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10 CLATTO SEASONAL FACILITIES (AN157-2005) 
 
The Leisure and Arts Department have been reviewing the seasonal facilities and one of the areas 
which has continued to have very small demand has been the boat hire at Clatto Reservoir.  The 
income for the 2004/05 financial year was £2,000 while the expenditure is estimated at £22,000.  It is 
therefore proposed that this service is discontinued. 
 
The reservoir would still be available for booking by private parties and use for the Communities 
Department. 


